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On  Feb. 21, 2019, the Richmond Times-Dispatch published a story about gun thefts in Richmond. 

Williams Mullen attorney Chuck James was quoted in the story and discussed what the law enforcement 

process is once a stolen gun is recovered.

The article is available for RTD subscribers below.

RTD: Police relieved bydrop in gun thefts across region, but hundreds still being stolen each year 
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